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Mr.Cliff,

 I attended the meeting at the Marriott hotel on the 21/1/20 some observations and questions arising from the
meeting.The meeting that took place a.m. unfortunately was not correctly advertised as can be seen by the
notice. I will go further those living next to long acre wood have not been informed at all no street signs.

Taking into consideration the announcement that a stockpile was going to be put in place and it was just
announced, this goes against the advice note 8 para 9.

I asked about the  "Kemp" as I believe it is called and told that I can find it on the website unfortunately I am
unable to find.

Article 21 Protective Work to buildings, we where told everything would be fine due to modern building
methods.

However article 37/38 the highways agency stated that some trees might get knocked down accidentally or
killed due to the work. If that is the case how can the highways be so sure there will be no problems with the
buildings or the health of those living next to the works. 

I was pleased to hear from someone from the highways in the interval that building traffic would be minimal
from the A167 to "North Dene Bridge" however when speaking with Gateshead MBC they stated they where
not aware of any traffic going to travel up that road. At the present time due to the width of the road and the
amount of cars parked even the grittar doesn't even try to get up the bank and if it was term time at the local
school it would be impossible.

 Ref. The coal house road bridge and it going to be able to take 6 lanes of traffic instead of 4 will this comply
with the swl of the bridge, with in effect a third more weight which could actually be on the bridge.



Once again it was mention the information was available from the Hub in Birtley the hub have computers they
do not hold the hard copies. Finally in the submissions it states under Economic and social effects "effects on
on local residents and communities, due to non disclosures previously of a building site that I believe was
going to be 40 hectares which is 40 football pitches could that not effect residents.

 Craig Robson






